TOWN OF MILLVILLE MA.
HISTORICAL COMMISSION
MINUTES April 2, 2019

The meeting was held at the Millville Library with members E. Berthelette, L. Clement, M.
Gauvin and E. Ethier present. Absent was M. Carroll

Acting Chairman E. Berthelette called the meeting was to order a 435 p.m.
The agenda was unanimously accepted on a Berthelette/ Clement motion and second.
The Minutes were accepted with corrections noted on a Clement/Ethier motion and second.

Two File Cabinets that belong to the Historical Commission were moved from the Longfellow
Building to the New Town Hall, including two drawers that belong to the Trustees, Veterans
Memorial Park. The 1850 Stone was also removed from the building and moved to Lee
Clement’s home. Chairman Berthelette will forward all of the Cabile files to Cable dept.

Acting Chair, Emile Berthelette updated the board members on the Historical Commission’s
office at the Town Hall. We will be sharing an office space with the BOH. Emile shared the
Login and password for the computer that we will be using.

Ethier reported on the Honor Rolls that were removed from the Longfellow building and stored
at the home of Bill Dakai. Dakai has contacted BVT Graphic Arts Dept. about transferring the
honor rolls to an outdoor format so that the honor rolls can be preserved and displayed in the

Veterans Memorial Park. The paperwork will be filled out and submitted for the fy 2020.

L Clement will request to get on the agenda for the April 10, School Committee meeting to
discuss the Stage Curtain being displayed in the Margaret Carroll Auditorium.

Ethier will forward the latest Chalkboard drawings to Chair Berthelette for scanning and storage
on the Town Hall Server.

New Business. Berthelette reported that the 1845 Census Ma Book. He will research Mendon
names and forward the book to another commission that would find it more meaningful.

New Business: Berthelette reported that the Millville Comprehensive Survey of Historic
Properties (3 books for public use) have been digitized

New Business: The search continues for the monies from the Historical Landscape Grant of
$4,428.06. We are trying to create a paper trail of the funds. L. Clement will look for the
minutes from the HC April 2017 meeting.

Continue Research on the Honor Rolls for the Korea, Viet Nam and Persian Gulf Wars.
The next meeting was scheduled for May 7, 2019 at 430 PM

The meeting was adjourned at 530 on a Clement/Gauvin Motion and Second.

Respectfully Submitted 2/&\4,. L s éﬁﬂ | Elaine Ethier, Co Chair.




